

H. Gilbert Miller, Ph.D. Corporate Vice President & Chief Technology Officer 16 November 2010 M104-L-182

Ms. Katrina Ling Grace Consulting Corporation 121 31st Street Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

Dear Ms. Ling:

I wanted to again thank you for recently speaking at our Technology Tuesdays speaker series.

Technology Tuesdays has hosted numerous science, technology, and strategy leaders—from Nobel laureate William Phillips to author Dan Pink. Technology Tuesdays prides itself in presenting individuals with novel thoughts and perspectives that challenge our staff to achieve novel and innovative solutions for our public-interest clients.

We were thrilled to have you talk at Noblis and to add you to our long list of Technology Tuesdays relevant and thought provoking speakers. Again, many thanks.

Sincerely,

H. Gilbert Miller

HGM/sdm